

Thank you to the participants who joined us in person and online for the Open Meeting 2024. The meeting is a wonderful opportunity to showcase the research being conducted by our team, as well as highlight the work being undertaken internationally by our collaborators. This year we were also excited to put a spotlight on community engagement, and the processes of translating transfusion research into policy and practice.

We are thankful to everyone who presented their work, facilitated the discussion, and contributed to the meeting. A particularly special thank you to the community and consumer members for sharing their experiences and perspectives with our audience.





















